
 

BILL SUMMARY 
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 Bill No.: HB 2236 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  7401 

 Author: Rep. May 

 Date: 2/8/2021 

 Impact:  Creates a felony 
 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2236 removes the requirement that law enforcement 

officers with the Workers’ Compensation Fraud Investigation Unit have a minimum of three 

years of certified law enforcement experience. Instead, they must only be a certified peace 

officer.  

 

The proposed committee substitute does not alter the fiscal analysis of the introduced version.  

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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